
PALANTIR SOLUTIONS IS THE LARGEST, INDEPENDENT 
GLOBAL PROVIDER OF INTEGRATED PLANNING PRODUCTS 

& SERVICES TO THE UPSTREAM E&P INDUSTRY.



WHO WE ARE 

Palantir Solutions is committed to the continual innovation of all aspects of 
oil and gas planning and investment decision making. We have extensive 
experience working with upstream oil and gas companies supporting their 
business planning processes. It is our fundamental belief that it is critical 
to offer alternatives to the way E&P companies have traditionally done 
planning, and we seek to create new processes and techniques to make 
it more connected, proactive, accurate and timely. Our main objective is to 
help companies effectively allocate capital, to better finance the growth of 
their reserves in order to increase earnings. 

WHAT WE BUILD 

Our software is built by industry experts who understand that E&P 
companies should spend their time on analysis, and finding opportunities, 
instead of collecting and validating data. Our software is designed to solve 
problems around business planning and address key workflows from 
preparing and checking planning data, to being able to run and analyse a 
very large number of scenarios on both a cash flow and financial basis. Our 
mission is to bring new products to the market and deliver them using new 
technologies to keep us at the forefront of our capabilities. In our opinion, 
there is always a better way to achieve results and this is seen through our 
commitment to constantly improve our applications through new features, 
enhanced performance and improving code ‘under-the-hood.’ 

WHO WE WORK WITH 

We work with E&P companies who have pushed the limits of Excel and 
PowerPoint who need to get to the next level of maturity in their planning 
processes. Our clients have complex, sophisticated planning needs, with 
assets around the globe with different reporting requirements that need to 
be aggregated into a cohesive series of scenarios and corporate plans. We 
work with companies who want planning processes that are reliable, and 
responsive, in order to respond to changes in the commercial environment 
as they are happening. 

OUR OFFERINGS

VISIT | www.palantirsolutions.com  EMAIL | info@palantirsolutions.com


